Jobs scheme needs improvement

The latest proposals do not help businesses stopped from trading by law. Many
of these businesses have a future once they are allowed to trade again. They
have no income whilst they are shut. Surely the government should offer them
some compensation.

The part time working help needs to be pitched so that it discourages simply
making people redundant. If it is much cheaper to sack two people and leave
one fully employed than employing three part timers on one third hours then
some firms will do that which is bad news for jobs and speed of subsequent
recovery.


http://www.government-world.com/jobs-scheme-needs-improvement/

